
			PUBLIC HEARING NOITCE

The Charlestown Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, regarding the acceptance of up to $94,232.66 in unanticipated funds from the SB 401. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The hearing will be held at 6:30 pm on January 18, 2023 in the Community Room located at 26 Railroad St. Charlestown, NH. 
